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Communications 

Consultation on the Consumer Protection Act 

 

Start Date: May 11, 2015 
End Date: June 30, 2015 
Nunavut-wide                   60 sec 

 

The Government of Nunavut’s Consumer Affairs is looking for your input about cheque 

cashing fees and their related rates and processes, to help with possible amendments 

to the Consumer Protection Act.  

 

Any individuals, merchants, businesses or stakeholder groups with comments or 

questions regarding these changes are encouraged to contact the Department of 

Community and Government Services by phone at 867-975-5387 or by email at 

ConsumerProtection@gov.nu.ca. 

 

The deadline to submit comments is June 30, 2015. 

 

### 

 

Media Contact: 
Hillary Casey 
Communications Officer 
Department of Community and Government Services 
867-975-5342 
hcasey@gov.nu.ca 
 

mailto:ConsumerProtection@gov.nu.ca
mailto:hcasey@gov.nu.ca

